
  
  

 
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

300 Lakeside Drive 
Oakland, CA  94612 

 
Appropriations Limit for Fiscal Year 2021 

Notice of Documentation for Review 
and Time of Meeting  

 
 

Notice is Hereby Given That: 
 
A. Documentation used in determining the District’s appropriations limit for the fiscal year July 

1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 will be available for public review on and after June 10, 2020 at the 
Office of the District Secretary, Twenty-third Floor, 300 Lakeside Drive, Oakland, California. 
 
In the event that Executive Order N-29-20 is in effect, the public hearing will be held via 
teleconference only.  Log-in instructions for a teleconferenced public hearing will be available 
on the BART website (www.bart.gov). 

 
B. At its scheduled meeting on Thursday, June 25, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the Board Room, 344-

20th Street, Third floor, Oakland, CA  94612, the Board of Directors will address the District’s 
appropriations limit for Fiscal Year 2021.  
 
We strongly encourage public comments to be submitted via email. You may submit 
comments via email to board.meeting@bart.gov, using “public hearing” as the subject 
line.  Your comment will be read into the record and will become a permanent part of the 
file.  Please submit your comments as far in advance as possible.  Emailed comments must be 
received before 9:00 a.m. in order to be included in the record. 
 
Comments may be made at the hearing or should be sent to: 
Patricia K. Williams, District Secretary 
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 
300 Lakeside Drive, 23rd Floor 
Oakland, California 94612 
board.meeting@bart.gov 

 
 
Patricia Williams 
District Secretary 
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 
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